
From: addisonl 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2012 6:44 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: Gift Cards reform 
 
I would like to see the laws changed not so much about expiration date but rather that the recipient 
of the gift card may exchange the card for cash if they so choose to do so. After all the store took 
cash for the gift card purchase and the cards should be returnable for a cash refunds. 
 
Linda Addison 
  


